



You're receiving this newsletter because you subscribed to Young Discoverers. Having trouble reading this email? <u>View it on your browser</u>. Not interested anymore? <u>Unsubscribe Instantly</u>.





## Club set to open on Monday 6th February

We're delighted to be able to tell you that we are all set to open our Club on Monday 6th February 2017. We have still to have our registration visit from Ofsted, but have been advised that we will receive the registration certificate within two weeks of their visit on 23rd January 2017. Our fabulous members of staff have confirmed their availability from the 6th February, and we're very busy making all of the necessary preparations.

Back to top

## Register your child now

We're taking bookings now for the Club, so please contact us straight away if you would like to register your child, and we'll send you a registration pack. Please email <a href="mailto:ruth@youngdiscoverers.com">ruth@youngdiscoverers.com</a> and we'll send this to you by return email, or post if you request

this. There is a registration fee of £25 per family, and this includes one free session. You can either post your application to the address below, hand the pack into school, and it will be collected, or email it back to us, whichever is easier for you. Interest has been high, and we want to do our best to ensure that we can accommodate all requests, so the sooner we receive your registration, the sooner we can confirm the place with you. We're currently arranging for a Before & After School Club phone with it's own number, but in the interim if you'd like to discuss the provision with us, please call Ruth on 07796 265978.

Back to top

## Ofsted visit booked

We are expecting Ofsted in school on Monday 23rd January. In preparation for their visit we are compiling all of our policies and procedures, risk assessments, etc, as well as planning some activities and events, and building up our resources cupboard. We want to create a fabulous environment where children can have a great time, socialise with friends and between year groups, and recommend it to their friends. We'll liaise directly with the school to ensure we can support learning and development that happens during the day, and we want to ensure that we can get to know parents and families to offer a bespoke service too, so have arranged an open evening for anyone who is interested in the Club to come along. We hope to see you there!

Come along to our Open Evening on Thursday 26th January

We'd be delighted if you could come along to our open meeting on Thursday 26th January from 5.30pm - 6.30pm, and meet the team who will be delivering the Breakfast & After School Club. Children are very welcome to attend as well as parents and carers to see what we will be offering. You can register on the night if you wish, and ask any questions you might have. We'll also have our Manager from Escrick Breakfast & After School Club there who can tell you how that Club operates, and how we will provide this at Cliffe. Feel free to drop in at any time between 5.30 and 6.30 for a chat, and see a mock up of our sessions. Please don't wait until then if you have a query though, feel free to email us info@youngdiscoverers.com or call Ruth on 07796 265978.

Back to top

## **Donations Welcome**

Parents have been very kind in the past in passing onto us any unwanted games etc, and we'd be delighted if you are having a post Christmas clear out, and wanted to pass anything on. In particular, we would welcome any of the following in good condition: board games, felt tip pens, stickers, coloured paper, large size fun dressing up items like wigs, smart jackets, hats, handbags, etc, blankets for den building, a football or pool table, and anything else you think would be suitable.

Back to top

Young Discoverers Limited
Company Number 6681004, registered in England & Wales.
7 Escrick Business Park
Escrick
York
YO19 6ED